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                                                                                                                                             Dear Parent/Carer, Our topic this month will be “Toys and Christmas”. We will explore Christmas across all the nursery curriculum areas for example;-
Language and literacy: drawing, writing and posting Santa letters and cards in our post box. The children will also have the opportunity to listen to a wide range of Christmas stories.
Maths;-Focus on colours, shapes, size, sorting, comparing and introducing patterns.

Music and drama; singing and acting out our Christmas songs. 

Creative arts; Making Christmas decorations, toys, stockings, snowmen and angels.

World around us; Talking about Seasonal changes and looking at how Christmas is celebrated in different countries.
Nursery Christmas concerts will be held on Tuesday 13 th December
Our nursery Christmas mini concerts will be held in the nursery unit.

The concert will last approximately 15 minutes. Only 2 adults per family are able to attend for safety reasons to avoid overcrowding in the nursery.
Times    10.45 am (morning children)

               2.15 pm    (afternoon children)

Christmas Parties

Our Christmas parties will be held on Friday 16 th December. The nursery will provide the goodies!
School Holidays
Last nursery classes are on

Monday 19 th December 

Nursery re-opens on Thursday 5 th January 2016
Important reminders
For safety reasons please ensure that you do not drive your car past the zebra crossing out-side the nursery. This area is for delivery lorries only.
Admission to Primary school
It’s time to apply for Primary School places for  September 2017. Any child whose 4th  birthday falls on or before 1 st July 2017 will have reached compulsory school age in September 2017.

The closing date for lodging an application form for a school place is;-

Wednesday 11 th January 2017 (12.00 noon) sharp.
Please check the notices on display in the nursery for further details.
Keep your milk carton lids !!!   “Need for a wheel chair”; -One of our parents is collecting the red, blue and green lids off milk cartons to help provide wheel chairs for those who need them. Please collect and bring in any lids you may have at home and we will pass them on for this good cause. Thank-you.
Thank you  for contributing to the nursery fund every week. This enables
 us to buy snack for the children and the ingredients for cookery activities. 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Parents/Carers and children a very Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year!  We hope you have a happy and safe holiday and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year.
Mrs Ruth Wilson                                                                          Mrs Christine Ross                          
(Nursery Teacher)                                                                        (Nursery Assistant)                                   
